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Christmas Events in School for your diary 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We hope you will find the list of upcoming events useful. 
 
Tuesday 10th December – School Disco 

• 3:30 – 4:30 Reception to Year 2  

• 4:45 – 5:45 Year 3 to Year 6 
 

Thursday 12th December  10:00 – Early Years Nativity  
 
Thursday 12th December – Polling Day 

• School will be open as normal, as Polling will take place in the dinner hall. 

• Breakfast Club will be in the main hall and children can access this through the door on the playground 

• As the dinner hall will not be able to be used, school dinner will consist of a picnic lunch 
 
Tuesday 17th December – Christmas Wrap 

• Children will be able to buy Christmas Presents for their friends and families 

• Children can only spend up to £2 so please do not send them with any more money 
 
Wednesday 18th – Whole School Christmas Parties 

• Children can bring their own clothes to get changed into. 

• Children do not need to bring any food. 
 
 
Thursday 19th December 10:00 – School Nativity, ‘Stable Manners’ at the Baptist Church 

• Parents/carers and visitors are welcome to come in to school for a cup of tea and a mince pie 
 
Thursday 19th December – Christmas Dinner 

• If your child usually has a packed lunch they can have a school dinner which will cost £2. 

• You will need to let school know by Monday 9th December 
 
Thursday 19th December – Singing in ‘The Three Crowns’ for Age Concern 

• This will be for the older children singing in the assembly 
Thursday 19th December - Christmas Raffle 

• Children’s raffle 20p a ticket 

• Adult raffle - £1 a strip 
 

Friday 20th December 1:45 – Whole school Community Singing in the bandstand at North Lodge Park 

• The ‘Friends of North Lodge Park’ will be serving mince pies in the park 
 
School closes for Christmas Friday 20th December – there will be no Film Club 
 
School re-opens Monday 6th January  
 
Monday 13th January – Parents/carers meeting for children on the SEND register 
 
We hope you all have a special time with your family and friends over the holidays 
 
Ann Pringleton 
Headteacher 


